
Park Alert: TRAIL CLOSURE The Lake Awosting Carriage Road 
will be closed for full restoration. 
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The Lake Awosting Carriage Road is closed to all users
seven days a week, from March 2025 until further notice.

The area is closed for your safety, as contractor work
poses a potential danger to visitors. Lower Awosting 
Carriage Road will be used to transport material and is 
the designated access for construction equipment.

During the project, the northern section of Lake 
Awosting Carriage Road will be open. There will be 
no access to and from:
 • Spruce Glen Footpath
 • Scenic Trail Footpath
 • Lake Awosting Carriage Road from Castle Point to   
  Smiley Carriage Road on the west side of the lake.

Please adhere to posted closures. 

Thank you for your cooperation.
Park Preserve Management
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